
 

Thinking about University? 

Parent Information Session 
 

To help parents and students get prepared for university, 
representatives from four of the WA universities will be running a 

parent information session. 
 

If you have questions about courses, alternative entry pathways, 
application processes, how much it will cost, and what to expect, come 

along to the session. 
 

When: Tuesday 21st February, 6pm 

Where: ECU South West, Robertson Drive Bunbury 
Building Six, Room 6.101 

 

For more information contact: Amber Paulger at a.paulger@ecu.edu.au 
or by phoning 6304 6304 

 
 
 


